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Dear Parents  
 
The Year 6 Leavers' Ball is fast approaching. The date has been set for Friday 12th July and we are working to 
make it a special occasion for the children.  
 
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £2 per child towards the costs of the disco, snacks, drinks, 
decoration and photo booth. The balance will be funded by the PTFA, and all year 6 children will be invited to 
attend the disco.  
 
If you are able to contribute, please put your £2 in an envelope marked Leavers' Ball and give to the school 
office.  
 
We are also looking for some year 6 parents to help out on the night, so please let us know if you are able to 
help. 
 
Thank you 
 
Year 6 PTFA Prom Team 
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